Edmunds Elementary

THE BUZZ

A Message
y from Principal
= Snellenberger

Hello Edmunds Elementary Families!

| hope you are all adjusting to the time change
as we "spring forward" today! With the days
getting longer, we can feel the excitement of
the approaching spring season.

Last week, we welcomed students back after
February break, and it was wonderful to see
their energy and enthusiasm as they settled
back into learning. We also want to thank all of
our families who participated in parent-teacher
conferences. These meetings are such an
important opportunity to connect, celebrate
progress, and discuss ways to support our
students' continued growth.

| also want to acknowledge and apologize for
the multiple changes to our Fine Arts Nights.
We truly appreciate your patience and
understanding as we worked to finalize the
schedule. We are thrilled to have these special
events officially on the calendar again and
hope you will join us to celebrate all of the
incredible work our students have done in art
and music.

Thank you for your continued support, and we
look forward to seeing you at our upcoming
events!

Warmly,

Kolby Snellenberger~ proud principal of EES!

March 10, 2025

Important Dates

Mar. 24: Free OPUS Concert

Apr. 8: Fine Arts Night for Grades 3-5

Apr. 14: Assembly - Strawberry Hill Fiddlers
May. 8: Fine Arts Night for Grades K-2

Announcements

Free Concert Featuring Student
Compositions - March 24

The OPUS Concert Monday, March 24th 6:30PM at the
Elley Long Music Center in Colchester, VT. EES is a
member of a community organization called Music-Comp
which organized this performance of student compositions
performed by professional musicians.The performance is
free and open to public. Music-Comp focuses on mentoring
and supporting students in composing music.

Grades 3-5 Fine Arts Night - April 8th

The Fine Arts Night for Grades 3-5 has been rescheduled
for Tuesday, April 8th. The art show will begin at 5:30 on
the first floor of EES followed by a music performance at
6:15 in the EES gym. Every 3rd, 4th and 5th grade student
has an important role in this event.

Please email Betsy Nolan enolan@bsdvt.org if your child
needs a carpool in order to participate. We can't wait to
share our work!




Special Assembly - April 14th
The Strawberry Hill Fiddlers will be performing a short concert for the EES community on Monday, April 14th at 8:15 in
the EES Gym. The Strawberry Hill Fiddlers are a group of fiddling teenagers from various high schools in and around

Dutchess County, NY. The group performs traditional music from around the world and are known to sing, dance,
improvise and solo at their performances. Families are welcome to attend!

Grades K-2 Fine Arts Night - May 8th

Because of the need to reschedule the third, fourth and fifth grade fine arts night we have also moved the K-2 fine arts
night to Thursday, May 8th. Keep an eye out for details!

Girls on the Run

Registration is open to 3-5th grade girls - availability is limited early registration is encouraged!
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